
Palm Beach County Library Systems Offers 

Overdue Fine Forgiveness During the Month of 

June 

  

On May 7, the Palm Beach County Board of 

County Commissioners authorized the Library 

System to run an Overdue Fine Forgiveness 

program that will take place in June 2019. During 

the month of June, cardholders may request 

forgiveness for any overdue fines on their 

account. Requests will be accepted in person, by 

phone or online at www.pbclibrary.org. 

 

http://www.pbclibrary.org/

